VILLAGE OF PINEHURST
VILLAGE COUNCIL
CLOSED SESSION-JANUARY 09, 2024

ASSEMBLY HALL
395 MAGNOLIA ROAD
PINEHURST, NORTH CAROLINA

MINUTES

Due to hazardous weather conditions, this Closed Session was canceled / rescheduled.

The Village Council did not assemble. Therefore, no quorum was present, and no
business was conducted.

A Special Meeting was scheduled for Tuesday, January 16, 2024, during which a Closed
Session will be held to conduct the business from the January 09, 2024, meeting.

Respectfully Submitted,

Shannon Konstantinou
Village Clerk



